Barrett Township Supervisors
Minutes of Workshop Meeting of September 20, 2023

A Workshop Meeting of the Barrett Township Supervisors was held on Wednesday, September 20,
2023, at the Municipal Building on Route 390 in Mountainhome, PA. The Supervisors met at
8:00 a.m.

Present: Pam Gardsy, John Seese, Darryl Speicher, Patti O’Keefe, Kelly Slinger, Jeryl Rinehart and
the public.

Todd Nemura from United Way was present to discuss asking formally for contributions to the
United Way for the 2024 Budget. He also gave an update on the countywide services available for
residents.

Discussion was held on the invitation to the Community Foundation of Monroe County at the ESSA
Corporate Center on October 19, 2023.

Discussion was also held on the “common space” rental fees for the Barrett Administrative and
Recreation Complex.

No decisions or motions were made. The workshop meeting ended at 8:39 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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